
Notice 
02-08-2021 

 

Students are required to pay their fees and registered for the available courses according 

to Semester requirements. Please Note that late registration is normally not allowed. You 

are advised to get in touch with the department office first in case of any difficulty. The 

classes will start from 6-Aug-2021(Friday). 

 

http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2021/August/Admission_announcement_2021-

22_0108.pdf 
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